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15 Shop Lane, Nether Heage, Belper DE56 2AR
Price £489,950 Freehold



• Spacious Extended Detached Cottage

• Comprehensively Upgraded & Beautifully Presented

• Entrance Hallway, Sitting Room & Family Room

• Superb Open Plan Dining Kitchen

• Utility Room & Cloaks WC

• Four Double Bedrooms

• Family Bathroom & Master Bedroom with En-Suite

• Gravelled Driveway & Store/Boot Room

• Generous South Facing Rear Garden

• Sought after Village Location & Views of Heage Windmill

SUPERB EXTENDED FAMILY HOME - A most spacious and extended detached cottage, situated in this

delightful position within the sought after Derbyshire Village of Nether Heage and offering superb

views towards Heage Windmill. This property has been substantially extended over the years and has

recently been the subject of a comprehensive refurbishment including the recent addition of an

extension to the kitchen providing a superb open plan dining kitchen with french doors opening out

onto the generous rear garden.

This property has been upgraded to a quality specification and offers most spacious accommodation

extending to around 1350 square feet. 

The accommodation has gas central heating, double glazing and in brief comprises: entrance hallway,

sitting room, superb extended living dining kitchen with french doors that open onto the garden,

cloakroom WC, separate utility room, boot room/workshop, and a generous family room with a

multi-fuel log burner. 

The first floor landing gives access to four double bedrooms (master bedroom has an en-suite

shower room and a walk in wardrobe) and a family bathroom.

To the front is a gravelled driveway providing ample off road parking for three to four vehicles. This

leads to a useful store with roller shutter door. 

A true feature of this beautiful family home is the delightful south west facing rear garden with

extensive lawn, a play area, and a sunny patio, perfect for alfresco dining. There is also timber framed

play room standing on a timber decked seating area.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



LOCATION
Nether Heage is a very popular and sought after village located within easy access of the nearby

Towns of Belper and Ripley which are both located just a few minutes drive away. 

There is also a delightful view from this property of the famous Heage windmill which dates back toThere is also a delightful view from this property of the famous Heage windmill which dates back to

1797. Heage and the neighbouring Nether Heage offer local amenities including a village inn,

recreational area and primary school.

The village is also highly convenient for local centres including the city of Derby, approximately ten

miles to the south, Chesterfield some fourteen miles to the north, the famous market town of

Ashbourne twelve miles to the west, the A38 dual carriageway approximately two miles away with the

onward connection to Junction 28 of the M1 motorway some six miles. The city of Nottingham lies

approximately fourteen miles to the east. It is also conveniently placed for visiting Matlock, Bakewell

and the Peak District.

THE ACCOMMODATION

GROUND FLOOR
Entrance through wooden entrance door with inset glazed panel with leaded detail into:

Entrance Hall
Having wood effect flooring, central heating radiator, staircase leading to the first floor and coat

hanging space.

Sitting Room
18'0 x 11'0 (5.49m x 3.35m)

This generous sized room is fitted with a central heating

radiator, TV point and dual aspect UPVC double glazed

window to the front and side elevation, feature internal

window and panelled door giving access into:

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Playroom
18'11 x 11'0 (5.77m x 3.35m)

Having traditional stone fireplace with brick inset, hearth and

cast iron multifuel stove. Also having solid Oak flooring,

coving to ceiling, TV point and central heating radiator. The

room also has a study recess area and a doorway giving

access to the living/dining kitchen.

Living/Dining Kitchen
28'0 extending to 37'0 x 15'0 overall (8.53m extending to 11.28m x

4.57m overall)

Dining Area
15'0 x 12'0 (4.57m x 3.66m )

Having Italian porcelain flagstone flooring, central heating

radiator, inset spotlights, UPVC double glazed window

overlooking rear garden and UPVC French doors opening

out onto the paved patio area.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Lobby
Having continuation of the Italian porcelain flagstone flooring and UPVC double glazed window to the

side elevation.

Downstairs WC
Fitted with a low level WC, wash hand basin standing on

vanity cupboard beneath, central heating radiator, inset

spotlights, tiled flooring and feature internal window.

Fitted Kitchen
15'0 x 12'0 (4.57m x 3.66m )

The kitchen is fitted with a range of sage green, shaker style

wall, base and drawer units, including larder cupboard with

solid wood oak work surface over, ceramic style sink

drainer unit with mixer tap and splashbacks, space with gas

and electrical points for range style cooker with extractor

hood over, space for an American fridge/freezer and

plumbing for a dishwasher. Also having Italian flagstone

tiled flooring and doorway giving access into:

Utility
12'0 x 9'0 (3.66m x 2.74m)

Fitted with a range of contemporary grey base cupboards

and larder unit with wood block work surface over, butlers

style sink with mixer taps and splashbacks, space and

plumbing for two washing machines, space for tumble

dryer, wall mounted boiler providing hot water and central

heating, inset spotlights, slate tiled flooring and door giving

access into the boot room.

FIRST FLOOR

Landing
Having central heating radiator, access to part boarded roof space, wall light points and skylight

window.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom One
14'5 x 14'0 (4.39m x 4.27m )

With walk in wardrobe providing generous storage, central

heating radiator, uplighters, reading lights and dual aspect

UPVC double glazed windows to the rear elevation

overlooking the rear garden.

En-Suite
Fitted with a suite comprising; double shower enclosure with

electric wall mounted shower, wash hand basin standing on

a vanity unit below and low level WC. Also having central

heating radiator, tiling to walls and UPVC obscure double

glazed window to the rear elevation.

Bedroom Two
12'3 x 11'4 (3.73m x 3.45m)

Having central heating radiator, UPVC double glazed

window to the front elevation.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Three
12'6 x 12'4 (3.81m x 3.76m )

Having built in cupboard providing storage, central heating

radiator, coving to ceiling, access to the roof space, Dual

aspect UPVC double glazed windows to the front and side

elevation with pleasant views.

Bedroom Four
12'7 x 11'5 (3.84m x 3.48m )

With central heating radiator and UPVC double glazed

window to the front elevation enjoying views of the

Windmill.

Family Bathroom
Fitted with a white three piece suite comprising; low level WC, wash hand basin standing on a vanity

cupboard below, free standing roll top bath with ball and claw feet, central mixer taps and

thermostatic shower over, fully tiled walls, inset spotlights, heated towel rail and UPVC obscure double

glazed window.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



OUTSIDE

Frontage & Driveway
To the front of the property there is an established foregarden with a gravelled driveway providing off

road parking for several vehicles and also leads to an integral workshop/boot room. There is a gate

to the side of the property which leads to the rear garden.

Boot Room/Workshop
16'6 x 12'8 (5.03m x 3.86m )

This workshop has power, light, shelving providing storage and a roller shutter door.

Enclosed Rear Garden
The enclosed south west facing rear garden is laid mainly to

lawn with a play area, wooden play room, store and

decked patio area. There is and outside cold water tap,

power, lighting and and extensive paved seating area which

is ideal for dining and entertaining.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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